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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are delighted to be able to share with you a new and free initiative that is being launched across 

Peterborough and Cambridgeshire called ‘50 things to do before you’re 5’. This is a free mobile app 

offering parents and carers 50 play-based activities that you can try with your children. They are all 

free or low cost and use resources that you may have around the house. The experiences are tailored to 

our local area.  

 

When you download the app, please ensure you select the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough area.  

 

 
 
There is information on where and when to do the activity as well as what your child will learn from 

participating. It also lists top tips, stories to share and other activities to try.  Why not explore, have 

fun and get to know more about the local area where you live? 

 

The Local Authority has asked to remind everyone that we must continue to follow the lockdown 

guidelines, as detailed by the government, and remain local at all times. 

 

Please download the app and have lots of fun! 

Best wishes 

Natalie Bayes 

Deputy Headteacher 
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